
ANGUIllA FINANCIAL SERVICES COMMISSION 

FROM THE OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR 
GH/rjh 

Via: Email 

2 October 2014 

Dear Service Provider,
 

Re: Consultation with key stakeholders on the draft Investment Business Act
 

On 19 February 2014, the Commission published a draft Inv;::stment Business Act for comment.
 
The Commission has now approved the following document to be published for comment: 

1. Draft Investment Business Regulations, 2014 

We request that key stakeholders provide their comments on the enclosed by Friday, 31 
October 2014. These should be forwarded to Robert Hudson, Deputy Director, at the following 
email address:info@af:c.ai. 

Your cooperation with this important initiative is appreciated. 

,. 

Yours sincerel 

Gerry Halischuk 
Director 

Ene. (1) 
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